

Clerk’s Report to the Council – Meeting on 3rd June 2024

Matters and actions from previous meeting(s):
· Next Ashridge Estate Committee meeting is held on the 17th June. Clerk emailed Ashridge Estate about the change in representative.
· NS&I has requested more information before they can process withdrawal of funds. The Council does not hold the information requested, therefore the Clerk had sent a letter to NS&I explaining this. Letter attached with this email. 

Matters related to April agenda:

Item 24/077 c Report from PCSO Martin Leadbitter – 
There has only been one in Aldbury itself, between 5th May at 18.00hrs and 6th May at 14.30 hrs both number plates of a red VW polo parked in Stocks Road were stolen. The crime remains undetected. However there were three more vehicle crimes that happened in Beggars Lane near the Station, on 3rd May both number plates were stolen from a blue VW TRoc and on 16th May both number plates were stolen from a black Audi Q5 and a brown Honda Jazz was broken into by smashing a passenger window also causing damage internally and to the front bumper. These crimes are still under investigation.


Correspondence received: 

1. Request for information on the Trooper – this was provided. 
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